
 

Kehila Jewish Community Day School 

invites you, your family and friends  

to join our Hanukkah celebration on  
 

Monday December 2, 2013  @ 5:30 pm  

215 Cline Avenue North, 

Hamilton, ON 
 

 

Family Hanukkiah’s welcome 
 

 

 

Please RSVP: 

 office@kehilaschool.ca 

905-529-7725 

 

We are a beneficiary of  

United Jewish Appeal and generously  

supported by the Weisz Family Foundation 

Latk
es Cookies 

Candle Lighting Ceremony 

Entertainment 


